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From: "Bruckmann, Christopher" <bruckmannc@SEC.GOV>
Subject: RE: My resignation as CEO

Date: Jan 18, 2022 at 5:00:31 PM
To: "Marian Orr" <marian.orr@americancryptofed.org>
CC: "Baker, Michael" </O=SEC/OU=HQ/cn=Recipients/cn=BakerMic>,

"Scott Moeller" <scott.moeller@americancryptofed.org>,
"Zerwitz, Martin" </o=SEC/ou=HQ/cn=Recipients/cn=ZerwitzM>

Thank you for letting us know. We will await receipt of your notice of withdrawal pursuant to SEC Rule of
Practice 102(d)(4).
 
From: Marian Orr <marian.orr@americancryptofed.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 5:06 PM
To: Bruckmann, Christopher <bruckmannc@SEC.GOV>
Cc: Baker, Michael <BakerMic@SEC.GOV>; Scott Moeller <scott.moeller@americancryptofed.org>;
Zerwitz, Martin <ZerwitzM@SEC.GOV>
Subject: My resignation as CEO
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Dear Mr. Bruckmann
 
I informed Mr Zhou and Mr Moeller of my resignation from ACF as of Monday. I shall be submitting
whatever necessary forms to do so in the eyes of the SEC. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marian Orr
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